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I would like to thank the Ohio Siting Board for listening to my sworn testimony of the benefits
of the Seneca Wind Project yesterday, July 23, 2019.

I would like to note on the record that during my testimony I was interrupted and subjected to
ridicule and jeering comments from those opposed to the project many times during my
presentation.

As a veteran educator, I was able to continue testifying while this juvenile behavior continued.

I would like the Siting Board to take into account other persons wishing to testify on behalf of
the Seneca Wind Project were dissuaded from testifying due to the intimidation and bullying
tactics of this gang mentality.

Sincerely,

Anne Fry
Bloom Township
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